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Rev. Michael J. Woolley, Pastor Rev. Joseph P. Henry, Pastor Emeritus
Rev. Nicholas T. Fleming, Asst. Pastor Rev. John J. Duggan (In Residence)
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SACRAMENT OF MARRIAG
We would like to help engaged ¢
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SAINT JOHN & PAUL CHURCH

WEEK OF DECEMBER 16, 2018
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Mary & James Hammond, Sr. / In Loving Memory / Family

Hope Murphy / In Loving Memory / Family

Angie Kiley / In Loving Memory / Family

Barbara Fitzpatrick / 20th Anniversary / Son & Family

Margaret Cafferty, Alfred Equitani & Susan Equitani / In Loving Memory / Family
Erlinda Moran (Living) / Birthday Wishes

Maria L. Lipari / 62nd Anniversary / Granddaughter Phyllis

William H. O’Neill, Jr. / In Loving Memory / Alice Kane

Rita Gauvin / In Loving Memory / Husband

Mass for the People of the Parish

Deceased Members of the Mooty & Hames Families / Christmas Remembrance
Joe Kane / Birthday Remembrance / Wife & Family

William Nester / 33rd Anniversary / Family

Adoring Eustaquio / In Loving Memory / Erlinda Moran

Kevin Porter / In Loving Memory / Porter Family

Mary Erisman / In Loving Memory / Louise Steele

Walter Bucikowski / In Loving Memory / Helen & Dolores

Ronald Lukowicz / Christmas Remembrance / Wife & Family

Nancy Hopkins / In Loving Memory / Brenda Pelletier

Wifred (Willie) Desmarais/ 20th Anniversary / Wife Lillian & Daughter Diane
Raymond Aubin / 5th Anniversary / Loving Wife & Family

Eucharistic Adoration takes place every Friday from 8:00AM until Benediction at 4:45PM in the chapel.
Novena to Our Lady of Perpetual Help follows the 5:00 p.m. Mass on Tuesdays.

All are welcome to Coffee an’ every Sunday morning, after the 7:30 & 9:30AM Masses, in the Parish Center.

For the week of December 16, 2018
the Sanctuary Lamps burn

In Loving Memory of
2018 Budget Collection Week of 12/9/18 . .
Envelopes $16,300.77 FrancsE el
E-Giving $  691.21
$16,991.98
2017 Budget Collection Week of 12/10/17 \/K\'
$14,412.54 ﬂ#&& % ) xﬁﬂn“

Thank you for your continued generosity.

THIS WEEKEND, representatives for the
Christian Catholic Families of Bethlehem
will be selling Crucifixes, religious art work,
| and rosaries - all made of olive wood which
is native to Israel and Bethlehem. Since
tourism has greatly depleted, Christian
families in the Holy Land, who depend on
tourists, have been greatly affected. Sale of
these goods will help them very much and
also give you the opportunity to have

“something” authentic from the Holy Land.

Please browse and buy some articles. It is a good cause and also
a help to your personal devotion.

Christmas Mass Schedule

Monday, December 24, 2018
5:00 PM Church
5:00 PM Parish Center

Tuesday, December 25, 2018
Midnight Mass (Carols begin at 11:30 PM)
7:30 AM, 9:30 AM, 11:30 AM
There is NO 6:00 PM Mass on Christmas Day.




COVENTRY

12/22-12/23 Priest Altar Servers
Cross Bearer Candle Bearer Candle Bearer
5:00 PM Fleming N. Card L. Till T. Biscoglio
7:30 AM Fleming C. Gosciminski W. Desjarlais N. Lavoie
9:30 AM Fleming R. Rice E. Rice M. Rice
11:30 AM Woolley J. Laboissonniere A. Laboissonniere M. Senesi
6:00 PM Woolley D. Pare M. Hajjar M. Hajjar
12/22-12/23 Lectors Eucharistic Ministers
L1 L2 B C
5:00 PM R. Irving D. Paquet J. McArdle L. McArdle XXXX
7:30 AM J. McCarthy H. Fitzpatrick D. Belanger R. Belanger
9:30 AM R. Thatcher D. Thatcher S. DelDeo S. DelDeo XXXX
11:30 AM N. McKenna M. Paone K. Ratigan M. Emmett XXXX
6:00 PM L. Macomber P. Jarvis R. Malouin K. Malouin J. Daneau
Prayer Fellowship Ny
Prayer Fellowship meetings are held on the ; : ”E%G' Ly
1% and 3™ THURSDAYS of each month. The E/Dﬂl’lSﬁ ; lv"‘lﬂ
next meeting is THIS Thursday, from 10:00- l simple. secure. convenient.
11:30AM in the Rectory Lower Level. All Parish Giving participant cards are available at the
are welcome to attend! three entrances to the church. If you are participating

s Upcoming Youth Group Events

o,
&gg’gwe Sunday Dec. 16th 3:15 Caroling at Coventry
waf)’ Health Center and Christmas Party

Friday, December 21st, 3:15 La Salette Trip

Saturday, Dec. 22nd 8am, Youth Group Fundraiser in Parish
Center

Permission slips are available in the Rectory Office for all three
events.

Reliyious Edueation

(y

Grades 1-6: All classes are in session this week.

Confirmation 1: Our next class is
December 17" at 7:00PM in the school.

Rite of Christian Initiation of Adults (RCIA): Our
next meeting is Monday, December 17" at 7:00pm .

Monday,

in the Electronic Giving Program, and would feel
more comfortable putting something into the offertory
basket, you can take a card as you enter the church
and drop it in the basket as it is passed instead of your
budget envelope.

PLEASE NOTE: E-Giving is for budget and special
collections only. PLEASE DO NOT send Mass
donations through E-Giving. You may either send
your donation to the rectory or put it in an envelope
addressed to the rectory and drop it in the collection
basket. Thank you for your cooperation.

There will be a Respect Life meeting

e this Monday, December 17" at
7:00PM in the Parish Center Meeting
Room.

New members always welcome.

We are looking forward to seeing you there .

respiET

Thank you for your continued
support of the Our Daily Bread
y program.  Your support helps to
feed the less fortunate of our
community. This week we
collected $162.00.

Coventry Food Bank
The food bank currently needs gravy/broth, ¥

weekly generosity of parishioners of Saints

John and Paul to the Coventry Food Bank is a blessing and
is appreciated greatly by the less fortunate of our
community.




DECEMBER 16, 2018

From the Principal’s
Desk...

On December 3rd, the faculty and
staff of Father John V. Doyle
School got together after school to
learn how to make fleece prayer blankets. Inspired
our call to service as Catholics, as well as Rach
Challenge, we decided to start a chain reactio
spreading God's love and comfort, starting wit
school family!

The prayer blankets may be given to thos
seriously ill, grieving, or are otherwise in
prayers. The recipient's name will be
prayer center in the school lobby and th
prayer card with our pledge of love and

Mrs. Brusic, recently retired, start
with students a number of years

teachers have mastered this skil
share it with our students! On
teachers and students toget
blankets. We plan to offer
for students to participat

While this effort is
already have 14 pray
someone who would
blanket, please ¢
teachers.

Will you be baptizing your
baby soon? If you are first time
parents planning to have a child
baptized or have never been to a
baptismal preparation class in the past, you need to attend one
Baptismal Preparation Class first. These classes will be held
once a month rotating between Wednesday and Friday nights.
The next class is scheduled for Friday, December 21*, from
6:30 to 8:00p.m. in the rectory conference room. We do
encourage parents to attend the class even before the birth of their
baby. If you are planning to attend any of the Baptism classes,
we ask that you please call the rectory office at 821-5764 to
register.

At the doors of the Church this weekend, there are copies of our
parish's financial report for the fiscal year ending June 30, 2018,
for anyone who wishes to take one.

Msgr. Peter E. Blessing Council #5273
Knights of Columbus

As the weather starts to get cold, the Knights of Msgr.
Peter E. Blessing Council are heating up their
commitment to the community with free winter coat
distributions for deserving children! Today, eighteen
percent of American children live in poverty. As a
result, many families cannot afford to provide even the
bhasic mecessity of a warm winter coat. Putting their
falth into action., Knights of Columbus councils have
handed out more than S0, coats to children
throughout the United States and Canada through the
Coats for Kids program.

Coats have already started to be distributed on a first-
come, first-serve basis to needy families with deserving
children. Owur current inventory is as follows:

Girls
Size 4 — 3 coants lefi
Size 5/6 — 5 coals left
Size 6X — 3 coals lefl
Size 8/10 — 3 coais lell
Size 12/14 — 3 coats left

Boys
Size 4 — 2 coats lefi
Sixe 5/6 — T coats left
Size 7 — 3 conts lelt

Msgr. Peter E. Blessing Council will be distributing
coats to the children of needy families throughout the
Advent and Christmas seasons and into January, if
necessary. Please contact John Pizzo at 401-623-1793
for more information.

Msgr. Feter E. Blessing Council #5273 in Coventry is
one of 17,000 Knights of Columbus councils that make
up the world™s largest Catholic fraternal service
organization. Founded in 1882 to assist working-class
and immigrant Catholics in the United States, today
the approximately two million members of the knights
put their faith into action through a broad range of
charitable causes locally, nationally and internationally
with fimancial contributions and hands-on service.

Nativity Blessing

December 16" after the 6 pm Mass
There will be refreshments and carols
in the parish center after the Nativity

Blessing.

SAVE THE DATE!
Sunday, January 6, 2019
Celebration after the 9:30AM Mass in the Parish
Center. More details to follow...




THIRD SUNDAY OF ADVENT

6th Annual Nativity Lighting
at the
Rhode Island Statehouse
(in the Rotunda area)

Wednesday, December 19th
3to4 pm

We'll light our beautiful Nativity Scene,
celebrating the coming birth of Christ who is the Light
of the World! We'll sing holy Christmas carols and
eat delicious Christmas cookies donated by Buono's
Bakery!

This event is presented by the Joy to the
World Nativity Committee, and is sponsored by The
Thomas More Society and Media sponsors Relevant
Radio and Rhode Island Catholic!

Father John A. Kiley, Interfaith Officer for the
Diocese of Providence, will offer a prayer of blessing
for the Nativity scene and those in attendance.

As always, this event is free and open to the public!

During the month of January and in
commemoration of Roe v. Wade, the Office of Life
and Family Ministry will be offering the following
events:

January 10 to February 4: The Missionary Image
of Our Lady of Guadalupe with be visiting
several parishes in the Diocese of Providence.
All are invited to attend the various Masses,
Holy Hours, Presentations and Veneration
opportunities at the parishes that are
participating in the special and prayerful
events. A schedule of all of the parishes and
the dates, times, and veneration plans will be
available by calling the Office of Life and
Family at 278-2518 or email:
cowens@dioceseofprovidence.org.

Saturday, January 12: The Annual Human Life
Guild Respect for Life Mass — An Invitation
to Prayer for All Human Life will be
celebrated at the Cathedral of SS. Peter and
Paul, Providence. Bishop Thomas J. Tobin
will be the main celebrant of the 9:00 a.m.
Mass with Rev. Nicholas Fleming, Human
Life Guild Chaplain as the homilist. There
will be a reception following the Mass at
Cathedral Hall. For more information and to
R.S.V.P. contact the Office of Life and Family
at 278-2518 or email:
cowens(@dioceseofprovidence.org.
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We have eagerly awaited his coming, and now we
rejoice, that in just a few days, he will be here! No, I'm
not talking about the coming of Jesus this Christmas —
although the above statement certainly applies to Him
as well — I'm referring rather to the coming of our
Korean priest, Fr. Peter Lee, who will be arriving at
SS. John and Paul Parish next Saturday, December 22!
Fr. Lee is flying from Incheon, South Korea (near
Seoul) to Providence, and I am picking him up at the
airport next Saturday afternoon. As it's a 19 hour
flight, and there's a 14 hour time zone difference, it
may be that you won't see him until the Christmas
Masses the following Monday and Tuesday.

As I've mentioned in the past, the Diocese of Incheon
has had a good relationship with our Diocese of
Providence over the past several years, with two other
Korean priests having ministered in our Diocese. Fr.
Lee is coming here mainly to improve his English
skills, and he will eventually be sent by his Diocese to
the Philippines to minister to the large Korean
population there, after his time with us is completed;
his Diocese is providing us with the funds to pay for
his salary while he is here.

One of the first things Fr. Lee will have to do when he
gets here is purchase a vehicle to get around with, so if
any of you in the parish has a good used car you are
thinking of trading in, please let me know (I was
thinking that I should have put on our parish giving
tree while it was up a tag that said: “Young Korean
priest wants a car for Christmas!™). Finally, once
Father arrives, we will need to see how his English
skills are, before we can determine what ministries, if
any, he will initially be doing in the parish. So, please
continue to pray for Fr. Peter Lee, as he prepares to
come to our country for the first time!

God bless, Fr. Woolley
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